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House Education, 2023 HB1382

Chairman Heinert and Members of the House Education Committee,
I would like to take a moment to express my support for HB1382.

1 am sure that you are all aware that tools, PPE, workwear, equipment, books and cur
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Please continue to pursue HB1382 for the future of our high school graduates, our eligible employers,

and our state in general.

Thank you,

» dam Kidwell

Director of Education

Dakotas Area Electrical Apprenticeship and Training Fund



